
ENTERTAINMENTS COMMITTEE  

The golf season is upon us and as we look forward to summer we have plenty of golfing and 

social events for you to enjoy. 

Our last Quiz was once again a great success, hosted by Steve and Sue Johnston, who rang 

the changes and gave us a very enjoyable evening. Our April quiz, which went on sale last 

Monday morning, was full by lunch time with a waiting list. The final quiz will be on Friday 

24th May. Please phone the bar or catering when you book not the office. Can we also stress 

the quiz is for members and their guests.  

John White, from the Dorset County Golf Union, and Sheila Waltham, a County referee, led 

the Rules Evening on Wednesday 27th March. Once again all places were taken and those 

present were given a very clear, yet amusing, explanation of the new rules which came into 

effect on January 1st.  

Mothering Sunday lunches proved very popular, with both sittings full. Two lucky Mothers 

won a bottle of Prosecco each, and           the kitchen staff received a well desreved huge 

round of applause.  Our next special lunch is on Easter Sunday 21st April. Once again  

bookings for either sitting at  12.30pm or 2.20pm can be made behind the bar. 

Our next big social event is the Spring Dance to be held on Saturday 11th May. Rob is 

providing a delicious Three Course Meal, with tea or coffee for £27.50. Our entertainment 

for the evening is the ever popular 2’S A CROWD. Booking, for tables of 8, will open on 

Friday 5th April behind the bar and full details can be found on our posters. 

To coincide with Mid Summer’s Day on Friday 21st June we have some Mid Summer 

Madness for you. The evening will start with a 9 hole golf competition, followed by Fish and 

Chips and finally a fun Music Quiz. Our intention is that members and their guests can pick 

and choose whether they attend one, two or all three of the above! 

The Captains Charity Fun Day will be on Saturday 20th July. It promises to be a fun day for 

all. There will be family games, with chipping and putting competitions and a special 

competition of nearest the pin on 9th! Full details will follow. 

All we need now is a summer with weather like last year!! 


